
                 

The Sno*Drift Summer Rally is very much like it’s bigger version, Sno*Drift. Both are 

performance rallies (real cars, real roads, real fast!). Both have the same group of organizers 

and Rally America sanctions. Both have a start in Lewiston and service at the Atlanta school. 

Both have official spectator areas to view the race. Most importantly, both share the great 

support from the local communities and public agencies. 

With all the hype building about the Sno*Drift Summer Rally, we want to highlight how they 

will DIFFER. 

 This a short event, all the racing will take place Saturday afternoon and finish around dusk. 

 There will be 30 or fewer regional competitors which means no top national teams are 

expected. 

 There is no unsupervised spectating allowed, only official spectator areas can be used. 

 

Please keep all this in mind when planning your trip to Montmorency County. 


